
Draft new Corrigendum 1 to ITU-T Recommendation H.248.7

Gateway control protocol: Generic announcement package

AAP Summary

This document presents the agreed text for a corrigendum to H.248.7 “Gateway control protocol: Generic announcement package” (11/2000), incorporating the changes from the H.248 Sub-series Implementors’ Guide.  No other changes have been introduced as a result of this corrigendum.  As a result, the changes have been removed from the Implementors’ Guide.

The changes incorporated into this document are:

· Removal of superfluous information

· Announcement Playing Clarification

· Correction of Announcement Package Editorial Error
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